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September 26, 2023
All participating Vendors








Publicly Posted
RE:
F23-07-062 CIS & Implementation Services
The City of Greeley would like to thank all of you for participating in our RFP process to provide CIS & Implementation Services. The 2nd evaluation of the submitted proposals has been completed.  This evaluation included a full review of proposals, including technical review and project team scoring of each proposal.  Of ten proposals that made it past the initial evaluation, 4 vendors have been selected and invited to provide presentations of their product.  The following vendors have been chosen to move on to the next round of evaluations:

Origin Utility
Origin Smart City
SpryPoint

Vertex One  
The City recognizes and appreciates the time and effort all firms put into preparing and submitting their proposals to us.  Please be assured your response was carefully reviewed and evaluated in accordance with the RFP requirements.  The City will be reaching out to the chosen vendors with the next step in the process.
In closing, I encourage all vendors to participate in future solicitations with the City of Greeley.  
Sincerely,

Levi Dyer
Purchasing Manager

